
The Kautz Family Update                           December 2019

Recapping 2019 
Before this year officially ends, we want to take a 
moment to look back at all  that happened this 
year and let you know the impact your prayers 
and financial support have helped us achieve. 

This  year  we  were  able  to  reach  313  children’s 
ministry  workers  with  classes,  workshops, 
coaching and mentoring programs.  While some 
of these participants were brand new this  year, 
we have a strong group of people that we have 
been working with over the last four years. We 
have seen growth in their local church ministries 
and unity overall  throughout the region as  this 
group  has  become  a  team  working  to  reach 
children and communities  throughout the state 
of Antioquia. 

One way we have seen this team grow is through 
our annual evangelism activity called Supernatural 
Kids. Every year we create a program that teaches 
families aspects about the Holy Spirit. This year’s 
emphasis was that the Holy Spirit helps us manage our emotions. We hold a workshop 
in September to teach the program to the local churches and throughout the end of 
October and beginning of November, the teams present the program either in their 
church or out in a public place such as a park or on the street.
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The Kautz Family
We are Corey and Tona Kautz, 
missionaries  to  Colombia  since 
2006.  We  focus  on  reaching     
at-risk  children  and  youth  by 
equipping  churches,  leaders, 
teachers  and parents  to impact 
the  next  generation  with  hope 
in Christ. 

Connect With Us
Facebook:           
facebook.com/thekautzfamily 

Instagram: the_kautz_family 

Website: www.kautzfamily.org 

Email: info@kautzfamily.org 

Phone (VOIP): 770-901-9077 

To Donate:            
s1.ag.org/kautz 
Account # 293813 

Leaders  who  recently  completed  the  last 
level  of  the  national  children’s  ministry 
training program.

Three of the Supernatural Kids locations.

This year there were 26 presentations of Supernatural Kids. 
 2001 people attended - 1334 kids and 667 adults.

End of the year celebration with children’s 
ministry coordinators.
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THE COMUNA 13 PROJECT UPDATE 
Our work in Comuna 13 continues as we look towards the next steps 
in making our dreams of a community center become reality. We gave 
about 50 kids Christmas gifts this month. It has been a great year of 
getting to know the kids, their families and the community overall. 

We have found a house in the community that we can purchase to 
begin the first steps of increasing our presence in the community and 
offering more to the families. We have recently opened up a special 
account for this project. If you would like to give to the Comuna 13 
Project, we would be glad to share that information with you!

WHAT LIES AHEAD 
We will begin 2020 by making sure all of our teams are in place and ready to move forward as we prepare 
to move back to the United States for a year. We have been in Colombia this term for four and a half 
years. While our budget has stayed strong throughout our term and even allowed us to stay on an extra 8 
months, it is time to share what God has been doing here and raise funds to continue working for another 
four to five years. Upon our return to Colombia, we hope to expand the training we offer to children’s 
ministry workers and our work in Comuna 13. 

We would love to visit you while we are in the States! If you, your church, your community group, small 
group, business or work are interested in how you can be a part of impacting Colombia, please send us an 
email at tona@kautzfamily.org or give us a call at 770.901.9077 to set a date that we can share stories and 
hopes for future projects in Colombia!

THANK YOU! 

Everything that we are able to do is due to a network of people all over the United States who pray, give 
and even come to work alongside us. Thank you to everyone who has invested in sharing the Gospel in 
Colombia this year. 

We hope you have had a wonderful Christmas and that 2020 
will be a year full of blessing and love for you and your family!
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